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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

 

Monday 20th February 2023 

Dear Parent/carer, 

 

Due to its popularity, we have decided to change how athletics club will run by splitting into a Year 3 & 4 club, 

followed by a Year 5 & 6 club. Before Easter years 3 and 4 will be invited to attend and after Easter years 5 and 6 

will be invited.  Doing it this way ensures that all the children who expressed an interest will be able to attend 

with nobody missing out. 

The club will be after school on Mondays and will finish at 4.15. Your child can be collected from the south hall 

door.  

Years 3 & 4 

Monday 27th February 

Monday 6th March 

Monday 13th March 

Monday 20th March 

 

Years 5 & 6 

Monday 17th April 

Monday 24th April 

Monday 15th May 

Monday 22nd May 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Kyndt 
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